



RAC Meeting Minutes

Thursday, Feb 21

Attendees (12): Navdeep Chhina (HUB Staff), Alex Clarkson (RAC Chair), Jeff Leigh (Board, Vancouver), Peter Stary (Burnaby), Fiona Walsh (Board, North Shore), Jay (North Shore), Tim Yzerman (Surrey), Stephen (Richmond), Garey Carlson (New West), Michael Richter (?), Annie Merritt (Board), Peter Jongbloed (Maple Ridge)

Regrets: Matt Strand (Board), Chareen (Board),

- · Minutes on Wiki from last month
- HUB Staff Action Update
 - $\,\circ\,$ HUB Update 6^{th} Annual Bike Awards
 - $_{\odot}\,$ Bike to School Week Registration was yesterday
 - NACTO workshop is set for Sunday
- Translink Regional Transportation Strategy still
- HUB still finalizing BC Active Transportation Strategy Comments almost complete
- · BC Vision Zero Conference Peter attended first day, Tim attended second day
- · Local Committee Working Group Good progress on the LC's Action Plans
 - RAC Positions on Ride Hailing and Autonomous Vehicles (Alex)
 - $_{\odot}$ Closing comments from RAC on Feb 28
 - · Update on meeting with MoTI Jeff L
 - Had one hour meeting
 - Prioritization system focussing on single gap, CVG to Port Mann Bridge they have used their prioritization tool – putting it on City of Coquitlam property – not on MOTI property – sounds like they don't want to fund it – they say they had no money for improvements
 - · Update on State of Cycling benchmarking project Jeff L
 - $_{\odot}\,$ Coming along well
 - $\circ\,$ Work on getting definition of types and quality of infrastructure
 - Update on Hwy 91/17 project Peter Stary
 - $_{\odot}\,$ Ministry building new interchanges at south end of Alex Fraser Bridge
 - \circ Peter copied to Alex and Jeff his email to MOTI re: concerns re Hwy 91/17 project
 - · CVG Ext
 - \circ Alex circulated the (to replace Starry with Jongblod, and add Jeff Leigh)

- $_{\odot}\,$ Harltey, Como Creek, New Development, Fraser Mills then connecting up again, that is the only thing they are
- o Garey: Moti and Coquitlam to attend assessment ride
- Alex will attend Tri-Cities meeting
- · Alex Fraser Bridge
 - $\circ\,$ Peter will copy RAC on progress
- · Patullo Bridge
 - Working Group met with their Group few weeks ago, RFP released, three proponents
- BC Parkway (Upgrade and Ext to Langley)
 - They are getting standards developed have to be involved in consultation around design standards made a request regarding what happens with new guideline
- · Burnaby
 - Peter S: Looks positive council sent to staff
- · Delta
- · Langley
- Maple Ridge & Pitt Meadows
 - \circ Peter J updated
- · New Westminster
 - $_{\odot}$ 8 attendees: Sapperton Landing to Peer Park; Engagement with the City
- · North Shore
- · Richmond/YVR
 - $_{\odot}$ Stephen Updated to get assistance from HUB re low attendance numbers
- · Surrey/White Rock
 - \circ Tim Updated In addition to prior comments, Wushke back in committee
- · Tri-Cities
- · Vancouver/UBC
 - \circ Jeff L updated Richards St, 10th, Granville Bridge consultations

Next Meeting Date - Thursday, March 21 at 6:30 pm / 312 Main Street